Level:	4m.s	N	<b>Aar</b>	ch 2020
		<b>English exam</b>		
Class:	Name :			/ 20

# **Text**

When I was a high school student, I had two best friends peter and Jack. They were twin brothers. They were very similar with appearances but they had different personalities and dreams.

The first difference between Peter and Jack was the personality. Obviously, Peter was a good- humored and sociable person. Everybody liked him. He used to tell funny stories to make us laugh. I was very close to him. He always helped everyone around him who faced difficulties. Unlike his brother, Jack was a shy and strict person. He was not friendly so he didn't have many friends. Everybody felt unfamiliar and careful when meeting him. No one dared to joke with him because of his strictness. People said that they were similar in appearances but they were vastly different!

The second different feature between Peter and Jack was their dream career. Peter liked having a normal life. For example, He thought that studying at university is not necessary to succeed. He enjoyed painting and going everywhere, He wanted to be a famous painter. Unlike Peter, Jack was more ambitious. He wanted to become a good engineer. He tried his best to learn well and his dream became a truth.

The third different feature between Peter and Jack was the hobby. As Jack was a sociable person, he liked wearing T-shirts and jeans with sport shoes and watching comedy films and funny stories. Unlike his brother, peter was old-fashioned. He used to wear T-shirt and western style pants with leather shoes. He used to watch documentary films and listened to romantic music.

In conclusion, although twin brothers are similar in appearances, they are different from dreams, personalities, and hobbies.

# **Questions**

# Reading and comprehension:07pts

1. Read the text and complete the table below:

<u>Names</u>	<u>Personality</u>	Dream career	<u>Clothes style</u>
<u>Peter</u>			
<u>Jack</u>			

	How many paragraphs are there in the text?
b.	What are the three different features between Peter and Jack?
c.	Which of the two personalities do you prefer most?
	Give a title to the text
	nice = similar ≠
	timid = Sad≠

### *Mastery of the language: 7pts*

1. Choose the correct prefix to form the opposites of these words:

Polite/ legal / responsible/ familiar/

<u>In</u>	<u>Im</u>	<u>Dis</u>	<u>Un</u>	<u>Ir</u>	<u>il</u>

#### 2. Put the verbs into the right tense:

When he was young, he (think) .......only about himself and his dreams, but as he (grow up)......he (realise) ......that other people needed his care and attention, especially his family. Now, he (think)......more about his people because of his official responsabilities.

### 3. Fill in the gaps with the suitable phrasal verbs:

#### Go through/ give up/ look after

#### 4. *Match the words that have the same rhyme (triphthong):*

- 1. Fire
- a. shower
- 2. Royal

b. wire

3. Tower

c. employer

4. Player

d. layer

### Written expression: 6pts

Your life was surely affected in your childhood by a faithful and close friend who shared with you many exciting experiences.

Describe your relationship with him and compare your personalities, dream careers and hobbies.

NB: use the contrast markers in your paragraph.

Good luck

### Correction

# **Questions**

### Reading and comprehension:07pts

4. Read the text and complete the table below:

<u>Names</u>	<u>Personality</u>	Dream career	Clothes style
<u>Peter</u>	good-homered,	<u>Painter</u>	Cool, t-shits
	sociable		<u>jeans</u>
<u>Jack</u>	Shy,strict	Engineer	Old fashioned
	person		Leather shoes,
			<u>jeans</u>

- 5. Read the text and answer the questions:
- e. How many paragraphs are there in the text? There are five paragraphs in the text.
- f. What are the three different features between Peter and Jack?

  The three different features between Peter and Jack are: personality, dream career and hobby.
- g. Which of the two personalities do you prefer most? I prefer Peter because he is funny and sociable.
- h. Give a title to the text.
  - 6. I find in the text synonym and opposite of the following words:

nice = 
$$good$$
 similar  $\neq different$ 

timid= shy Sad≠ funny

## Mastery of the language: 7pts

5. Choose the correct prefix to form the opposites of these words:

Polite/legal/responsible/familiar/

<u>In</u>	<u>Im</u>	<u>Dis</u>	<u>Un</u>	<u>Ir</u>	<u>il</u>
	<u>impolite</u>		unfamiliar	irresponsible	<u>illegal</u>

#### 6. Put the verbs into the right tense:

When he was young, the author thought only about himself and his dreams, but as he grew up he realised that other people needed his care and attention, especially his family. Now, he thinks more about his people because of his official responsabilities.

#### 7. Fill in the gaps with the suitable phrasal verbs:

Go through/ give up/ look after/ look for

One of the values I have learnt from my teacher of Englih, is to never give up doing good things and to look after other persons who go through difficulties and problems in life.

#### 8. Match the words that have the same rhyme (triphthong):

- 1. Fire b. wire
- 2. Tower a. shower
- 3. Royal c. employer
- 4. Player d. layer

#### Written expression: 6pts

Your life was surely affected, in your childhood, by a faithful and close friend who shared with you many exciting experiences.

Describe your relationship with him and compare your personalities, dream careers and hobbies.

NB: use the contrast markers in y	our paragrapn.
Good	luck⊕

